
OFFICIAL PUBLICATION  
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD ON UNIVERSITY OF IOWA CAMBUS 
DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (DBE) PROGRAM FFY 2025-2027, 2025 

UPDATE IN THE CITY OF IOWA CITY, IOWA 
 
 TO ALL TAXPAYERS OF THE IOWA CITY URBANIZED AREA AND TO OTHER INTERESTED 
PERSONS: 
 
 Public notice is hereby given that the Metropolitan Planning Organization of Johnson County will 
conduct a public comment period, on behalf of University of Iowa Cambus, on the University of Iowa 
Cambus DBE Program FFY 2025-2027, 2025 Update. The public comment period will begin the 30th of 
May, 2025 and conclude at close of business, 5 p.m. on the 16th day of June, 2025.  
 Said program document is now on file in the office of the Metropolitan Planning Organization of 
Johnson County as well as electronically filed on the University of Iowa Cambus website, under the Policies  
page, (transportation.uiowa.edu/cambus/dbe) and may be inspected by any interested persons.  
 Any interested persons may submit correspondence, in the form of written or electronic, to Hannah 
Neel, Associate Transportation Planner, Metropolitan Planning Organization of Johnson County, 410 E. 
Washington St., Iowa City, IA 52240, hneel@iowa-city.org, for the purpose of making objections to or 
comments concerning said program.  
 This notice is given by order of the University of Iowa Cambus Manager and as provided by law.  
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